Robert G. (BOB) Teather
11025 - 79A AVE.
DELTA, BRITISH COLUMBIA
CANADA V4C 1T6

June 15, 1991

RE: Letter of Recommendation
for C.P.A Investigations LTD. (Corporate, Private, Aquatic)

I have been asked by Darryll W. Harasemow and John Pisarski of CPA Investigations
LTD to offer a letter of recommendation for their Aquatic Dive Team of Private

Investigators.

Generally our R.C.M.P. force prohibits such letters of recommendation so this will be
soley my personal remarks and comments that do not reflect that of the R.C.M.P.

‘1 have personally and professionally supported CPA Investigations / CPA Recovery on
many occasions and had numerous opportunity to discuss, monitor dive searches and
cadaver recoveries made by this very prepared dive team. Their abilities as a dive search
team, without question is the most superior that I have encountered. The team is equipped
with the latest high tech dive gear with full underwater communications. They are
extremely well trained in their respective disciplines of investigations. Whether in water
or land based CPA Investigations mobilize the use of cadaver dogs with the highest
success rate of recovery that [ have been witness to.

This Underwater Recovery team in my opinion, is by the far the best trained dive team
that I ever have been associated with. All of my association with this dive team has
shown me that they are safe, mature, stable and very community minded with great
motivation for success.

I have travelled throughout the USA and Canada and this dive team sets the industry
standard. I will continue to support them personally and professionally as they are a great
assett to our community.

Sincerely,

Cpl. Robert G. Teather, C.V.



